
I AM
HERE

I AM READY.

I’m a Milwaukee Native and graduate of Hillel Academy.
When our daughters went away to college out of
state we realized what an important role the college
campus Hillel House played in their lives. It inspired
us to open a donor advised fund at the Jewish
Community Foundation so that we could make gifts
to the Hillel House here in Milwaukee along with other
charities we support. We take great pride in our
Milwaukee Jewish Community.

– Michael Askotzky


